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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
In keeping with our mission to uphold, foster, and support a love of reading, we will celebrate World Book 
Day on Thursday 6th March 2025. Every child is a reader; some people have just not yet discovered their 
favourite book. We hope that you will join us as we work together to inspire every child in school to be 
readers, to love reading, and to discover their all-time favourite book. 
 
 

This Year we have chosen to dress as a “Book Character” 
 
 
The School Council have also requested that the children bring in a book to share in class and with 
friends.  Children will also be taking part in lots of fun book themed activities throughout the day.  
 
If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 Kind regards 

School Council 
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